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Hello Class of 2027! 

Welcome to Barack Obama School for Social Justice and your freshmen year! My name is Ms. 

Alcivar, and I will be your school counselor for the next two years! My job is to help you 

transition into high school and provide guidance so that by senior year and graduation you have 

many great possibilities for your future. 

I do that by; 

●Working with you to plan your academic program each year 

●Having individual and group meetings with all my students 

●Planning conferences between students, parents, and teachers if necessary 

●Monitoring grades and attendance 

●Continuing to explore Naviance to set goals and plan for after high school 

●Keeping an open-door policy  

Overall, I am your “go-to person.” As such, having an open-door policy means that you 

can stop by my office (located on the second floor, Room 212) whenever you feel you need 

support, whether it is academic, social, or emotional- I am here to help! Let me take a moment 

to tell you a little about myself. This is my 4th year with the Yonkers School District as a School 

Counselor and 5th year overall. I live with my husband and 2 children who currently attend high 

school (1 in 9th and 1 in 10th grade). I love being a school counselor at Barack Obama School 

for Social Justice! My goal is to ensure all my students feel heard, valued, respected, and 

supported throughout this high school journey! This is a momentous time in your life, so please 

remember that you are not alone as you navigate through these upcoming years.  

I look forward to getting to know you and hope to see you at the freshmen's 

orientation! 

I can be contacted via email dalcivar@yonkerspublicschools.org 

Remind: Class of 2027 code: @msalciv 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Alcivar 


